Use of First UU Email

An email is typically sent to all members and friends on a weekly basis, and a newsletter on a monthly basis.  Appropriate content would include:  descriptions of upcoming worship services, messages from the Minister, announcements from the First UU Board of Trustees, announcements of community events inside and outside the Indiana area related to social action and public service, and First UU Committee information.

Other events such as performing arts, fundraisers, rallies, etc., may be included in the Community corner section of the monthly newsletter.

Content not appropriate for this purpose would include advertising for private individuals or businesses.  Decisions regarding other content will be made at the discretion of the Minister and/or Office Assistant.  They may consult members of the Board of Trustees if necessary.

Email for church business will be sent once a week.  Exceptions may be made at the discretion of the Minister and/or Office Assistant, and will adhere to the above content guidelines.  Procedures and deadlines for items to be posted shall be published in each weekly email.
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